
November 14th, 1930

kiss Sheila I. Stewart,
Hon. Corresponding Secretary,
League of Nations Society In 0 anada, 
Ottawa. Ont.

Dear Madam,

Thank you very much for your 
kind lottor of the 13th November with regard to 
the Banquet to be held in honour of the Right 
Honourable Sir Robert L. Borden on Monday eroning 
next, but as I have already advised Mrs. Wilson 
it is impossible for me to attend, as I am leqving 
for New York that same night.

Ever yours faithfully.


